
 
 
Steubenville Conference 2023 
 
 
Our H.S. Youth Group has the opportunity to attend a powerful weekend Summer 
Conference at the famed Franciscan University of Steubenville this summer on the 
weekend of July 7-9.  Our parent chaperones will transport the students to and from 
the retreat in Steubenville, Ohio. All students entering 9-12 grade this coming fall or 
any student just who will graduate from high school this spring, are able to attend. 
 
YOUR CHILD can attend for only $50!! (Many thanks for a Fulton Sheen grant from our 
Peoria Diocese) 
 
To reserve your spot for the trip, fill out the RSVP form on the parish website. You will 
need to fill out the Diocesan permission form, which can also be found on the parish 
website (if you cannot print at home, we will provide copies of the permission form at 
the March 26 YG meeting).   
 
Return the forms along with your $50 payment to Annie Bosch A.S.A.P. – no later than 
the March 26th Youth Group meeting, so we can get registered BEFORE the weekend 
fills up! 
 
* If paying by check, please make it out to St. Mary of the Woods. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 7-9, 2023 
Franciscan University of Steubenville 

 
 

“Come to me, all you who labor and are burdened, and I will give you rest.”  - Matt. 11:28 


